
Scouting for Food - Thank you to all who participated in Scouting for Food.  
The Saint Vincent De Paul Society is appreciative of the food and other items the 
scouts collected. 

Religious Awards - The booklets for the religious awards are available at April Pack Night so that the 
new Wolves and new 1st Year Webelos can get a head start on completing the requirements.  The cost of 
the booklet is $10.00.  See Juanita Trivunovic tonight to get a booklet.

!Upcoming Events 

Committee Meeting  Friday, May 5, 2006, 7:00 p.m. in the Town Hall conference room A. Contact Dave 
Kritzer  838-4409 for more information.

Great America Scout Outing  Saturday, May 6, 2006,or Saturday, June 3, 2006.  More information at: 
http://www.sixflags.com/parks/greatamerica/pdf/ScoutFlyer.pdf

Den Leader Forum/Parents’ Meeting  Monday, May 8, 2006, 7:00 p.m. in the STM coat room  

May Pack Night - Bowling - Saturday, May 20th.  4:30 PM Plaza Lanes  8101 Kennedy, Highland  
$10 pays for  1 parent and 1 child  (shoes and 2 games).
Grab your bowling shoes and come out for an afternoon of bowling fun!  
Pizza will be provided by the pack. Dens should provide their own 
beverages.  Scouts will receive a patch and can earn the bowling belt
loop.   Please let Juanita Trivunovic (219) 934-0649 know if you are 
planning to attend

Calumet Council Mini-Golf Tournament  Saturday, June 3, 2006, 11:00 a.m. at the Adventure 
Trails Family Entertainment Center, 955 N. Main Street, Crete, IL.  Cost is $5.00 per person (16 and under). 
Registration may be made by phone (800) 513-2343

4th of July Parade Date still to be announced. Scouts assemble at the 
designated spot in front of Munster Pool. The Scouts will be marching in 
uniform in the parade and handing out freeze pops to the parade viewers.

Camp Betz  The pack has chosen July 21-23 as our Camp Betz weekend.
 This is the Family weekend where parents and siblings can also attend.  
Reservations and money are due to Cheryl Peters by May Pack Meeting.  
See Web site to get a reservation form
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Cub Scout Day Camp , “A Passport Through Time”   July 25 - July 29, 2006 

Day camp is July 25-29th. Cost is 60.00 per scout with a discount for siblings of $5.00. Open to all 
scouts. Sign up sheets are available on the web site. This is a great opportunity to complete many rank 
achievments.  We need at least one adult to accompany, assist and supervise the scouts.  Our boys will not 
be allowed to go if we don’t have enough adults.  Donations of the following items are requested for 
camp crafts: metal bottle caps, cardboard egg cartons, laundry detergent and fabric softener caps, 
and leftover Christmas wrapping paper.  Drop off donations at the council office or give them to Tammy.  
Any questions call Tammy Pasekwicz 838-8406. 

RailCats  Saturday, August 12, 2006.  The cost is $7.00 per person for the game.  There is a scout sleep 
over on the field that night.  Cost is $16.00 and that covers the game and the sleep over.

Sleep over at the Museum of Science and Industry 
November 10, 2006.   $45.00 per person. Families are welcome 
but children under 7 are not permitted. This is a popular event 
at the Museum and space is very limited. Turn in your 
registration form and payment as soon as possible to 
Tammy Paskewicz.

St. Vincent De Paul Society Donation 
Thank you to the many families who bring food every month for the St. Vincent de Paul Society.  This is an 
ongoing service project.  Please remember to bring your donation.

Birthdays
Best Wishes to these scouts who have birthdays to celebrate.

Joshua DeBoer May 1 Vincent Badali May 5 Nate Anglin May 9
Miguel Flores May 15 Jonathan LaPointe May 23

Pack Web Site  

www.542scouts.org  and 
canglin@542scouts.org  to reach Cubmaster Curt Anglin         

The web site for Pack 542 is updated regularly. You 
can find our calendar, information about upcoming 
events, registration forms, monthly Pathfinders, etc.  
Please check the site often.

Pack Night  Setup/Cleanup and Opening/Closing Schedule

Den parents rotate setting up for and cleaning up after the Pack nights.  Parents, if your Den is 
assigned for set up and cleanup at a Pack meeting, please arrive no later than  6 PM for the 6:30 
PM Pack meeting. 
Pack Night Opening and Closing Flag ceremonies are done using the same schedule. 

Below is the Schedule for this  year: 

There will be no flag ceremony for May Pack Night
 


